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Award submission deadline for tourism awards extended

The deadline for the Welcome Awards, which recognise tourism businesses, operations and individuals that not only act as
excellent hosts but also raise the levels of customer service and provide authentic South African experiences, has been
extended to 14 January 2011. The winners will be selected based on the customer feedback collated from interviews and
questionnaires. Applicants can enter on-line on www.southafrica.net/welcomeawards.
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